LEGAL NOTICE
INFORMAL BIDDING LIST PREQUALIFICATION (CUPCCAA)
NOTICE INVITING INTERESTED CONTRACTORS FOR THE 2018 INFORMAL BID LIST
FOR
CORONA-NORCO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

On May 1, 2018, the Corona-Norco Unified School District (“District”) Board of Education adopted a resolution making the District subject to the California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (“CUPCCAA”), Public Contract Code sections 22000 et seq.  Accordingly, and pursuant to the provisions of Public Contract Code section 22034 and the criteria promulgated by the California Uniform Construction Cost Accounting Commission, contractors interested in bidding on District public works projects with an estimated cost of $200,000 or less are required to complete and submit the Informal Bidding Prequalification Questionnaire in order to be placed on the District’s Informal Bidding Contractors List in effect from January 1, 2021 until December 31, 2021.  All trade categories are subject to Informal Bidding Procedures.

Application must be resubmit each year to be included on the following year's list even if your company has submitted an application in prior years. Contractors that are interested in being on the 2021 Informal Bidding Contractors List are required to have a current license and are subject to verification through the Contractors State License Board.  Additionally, pursuant to SB 854, no contractor or subcontractor may be listed on a bid or awarded a contract for a public works project unless registered with the Department of Industrial Relations (DIR) per California Labor Code 1725.5.

If interested in being placed on the District's 2021 Informal Bidding Contractors List, please complete the District's online application or the Informal Bidding Prequalification Questionnaire viewable and downloadable at the District’s Purchasing website 
https://www.cnusd.k12.ca.us/our_departments/business_services/purchasing/cupccaa.  Applications may be submitted at any time to be on the current list. It’s best that the website used for browsing the application is Google Chrome for better viewing capabilities. 

If you need additional information, you can visit the District's Purchasing Department website at https://www.cnusd.k12.ca.us/our_departments/business_services/purchasing; by email at Purchasing@cnusd.k12.ca.us; or contact the department directly by phone at (951) 736-5050.
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